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CIRCULAR FROM THE OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

 

Dear Students 

I am directed to inform you that the last date for fee payment is extended once again 

up to 14-05-2021. In the event of partial/complete lockdown in many parts of the 

country, students are requested to be ready with all required stationery for the 

examinations re-scheduled from 17-05-2021. 

 

Registrar 


